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BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 
President: Tim Casey      
1st V.P.: L. Schroeder     
2ndV.P.: Dave Hanson           
Secretary: Phil St. Clair  
Treasurer: Larry Voss     
Members: M. McKeon     
T. Twister:L Schroeder   
Lion Tamer: Dave Hanson     
Past Pres.:  Tim Casey    
Webmaster: M. McKeon  
Directors: 
 
 Class of 2020 
 Mike Hahn  
 John Hanson           
 
 Class of 2019 
 Dan Meier  
 Larry Voss        
 Gale Wolf  
  
 
APPOINTED COMMITTEE HEADS 
  
Bingo – 
Cash Raffle: John Hilbert              
Deer Hide Collection: D. Henske  
Dinner Programs: Dennis Hill  
Dinner Arrangements:  

L. Schroeder         
Donations: Bob Becker  
Education & Scholarships: 

  Bob Cook             
Hwy Clean-Up: vacant 
Lions’ Apparel: Jim Higgins  
Market:  Tim Casey              
Newsletter Editor: Mike Hahn  
Pancakes: John Hanson  
Pork Chop Dinners: J. Hilbert  
Publicity: Dennis Hill   
Refresh. Service:  
Sunshine: Gale Wolf                     
Vision Screening:  vacant 
Golf Tournament: John Hanson  

 

 

 

PRESIDENT’S MESS 

 

 

 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 

 

Tim Casey 

Happy Spring 

Everyone! 

 

We might call this a 

recovery spring what 

with the dent in 

COVID-19 infections 

coupled with our 

country’s increasing 

vaccination percentage. 

Basically, we have a lot 

to look forward to. Not 

the least of which is the 

Lions Convention at 

The Waters in 

Minocqua. I think 

there’s still time to 

register so check with 

one of our Board 

members for more 

information.  

 

 

 

Our summer season 

fundraising activities 

will be ramping up 

shortly and I’m sure 

every one of our 

chairmen can use 

volunteers, so think 

about what you would 

like to do to help our 

club’s fundraising 

activities this summer. I 

know the Flea Market 

volunteers could use 

some more help. 

 

I’m going to be late 

coming back from 

Tucson since I’m 

scheduled for knee 

replacement surgery on 

April 12th and it will 

take a while to get my 

sea legs back again. I’m 

looking forward to 

seeing you again, 

probably in June, and I 

hope you’ve stayed 

healthy this winter.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please support our 

advertisers.  See the last 

page of the newsletter for 

their information. 



MONTHLY LIONS 
DINNER MEETING AT 

GOOCHES IN B.J. 
 

Our April 2021 meeting 
will be held on April 15.  
With the virus and early 
spring shutdowns it has 
been moved to Gooches 
in Boulder Junction. 
 
The menu choices are as 
follows: 
*4 pieces of chicken 
* flat iron steak 
Both meals include 
potatoes, vegetable, 
salad and dessert.  The 
meal total will be $25. 
 
IT IS VERY IMPORTANT 
TO RSVP BY APRIL 12th.   
 
Please make your food 
selection and 
reservation to Lynn 
Schroeder 920-621-7366 
or Dan Meier 904-0053 
by April 12th. 
 
As always, the social our 
will start at 5:30 and 
dinner will be at 6:30.  
The meal will be in a 
private room. 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

JANUARY 

Bill Draudt 

Don Rayala 

Delp Schafer 

 

FEBRUARY 

 

Paul Puccinelli 

Parker Sharpe 

Fred Theisen 

 

MARCH 

 

Bob Becker 

Chuck Behnke 

Tim Casey 

Bob Dietz 

Jim Higgens 

Charles Rayla 

Jim Westerfield 

Dave Wickeham 

Louis Wroblewski 

 

 

 

 

WELCOME NEW 

MEMBERS 

 

Toby Hyland 

Doug Ziese 

Terry Mueller 

Gene Wilberg 
 

 

 

 
 

APRIL 

 

Mike Hahn 

Forrie Johnson 

Brock Orwig 

Bob Strauser 

 
 

LION BROTHERS: 
 

If your birthday has 
not been listed, call 

715-543-2627 
And leave your name 
and birthday month. 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 



 


